
COLDENHAM FIRE DISTRICT 

NOTICE OF SPECIAL MEETING 

 

Please take notice that a special meeting will be held by the Board of Fire 

Commissioners of the Coldenham Fire District at the Coldenham Fire House, 511 

Coldenham Road, Walden, NY on Monday, January 20th at 6:30 p.m.  The 

specific purpose of the meeting is to review, discuss, and take any necessary action 

as may be appropriate concerning the findings and recommendations of the 

Building Exploratory Committee. 

 

 

BY ORDER OF THE  

BOARD OF FIRE COMMISSIONERS  

COLDENHAM FIRE DISTRICT  

Joseph D. Keenan, Secretary 

Dated:  January 13, 2025 


